
MIKE GOLOJUCH, Sr. 
92-954 Makakilo Drive #71 

Kapolei, HI 96707-1340 
(808) 672-9050 

mikegolojuch808@gmail.com 
 

October 21, 2015 
 

State of Hawai`i Land Use Commission 
Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism 
P.O. Box 2359 
Honolulu, Hawai`i 96804-2359 
 
Re: Docket No. A06-771 D.R. Horton-Schuler Homes LLC 
 
I am Mike Golojuch and I am speaking on my own behalf. I continue to be a strong 
supporter for the Ho’opili Development.  I’ve been a resident of Makakilo for over 34 
years and have been part of the Ho‘opili Community Task Force since its inception ten 
years ago.   In addition, I serve as the President, Palehua Townhouse Association, a 
board member of the Hawaii Community Development Authority – Kalaeloa, and the 
Vice-Chair, Citizens Advisory Committee to the Oahu Metropolitan Planning 
Organization.  Although I am speaking as an individual, I mention my association with 
some of the boards that I sit on to show my involvement and commitment to the 
community.  
 
I, along with many others, look forward to Ho‘opili so it will provide additional housing 
that is required for all people on Oahu.  It also allows us to build the Kapolei community 
into the new city that is becoming.  
 
Ho‘opili is planned around a multi-modal transportation system, including a well-
connected street network where residents can walk, bike or ride the bus and use the 
rail.  D.R. Horton has worked with both State and City Transportation Departments to 
ensure they comply with the legal requirements.  
 
D.R. Horton has also been proactive developer and has worked with the Community 
Task Force to allow us to help shape the project and community.  We look forward to 
their multi-faceted project. 
 
Please deny the Friends of Makakilo's Motion for an Order to Show Cause. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to share my support for D.R. Horton – Schuler Division’s 
proposed Ho‘opili community in East Kapolei.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael (Mike) Golojuch, Sr. 
 


